
AHRQ Retires Policy on Post-Submission 

Notice Number: NOT-HS-16-017 

Key Dates 
Release Date:  September 6, 2016 

Related Announcements 
NOT-HS-10-020 

Issued by 
Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (http://www.ahrq.gov/)   

Purpose 

This is to inform the research community that AHRQ is subscribing to and will follow the following 
NIH  Guide Notices dealing with appendix material and post-submission material policies. 

•        NOT-OD-16-129 
•        NOT-OD-16-130 

AHRQ is retiring its previous notice on post-submission materials (NOT-HS-10-020). 

Inquiries 

Please direct all inquiries to:  

Francis D. Chesley, Jr., M.D.  
Director, Office of Extramural Research, Education, and Priority Populations  
Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality  
5600 Fishers Lane, Room 06N16  
Rockville, MD 20857  
Telephone: 301-427-1521    
Email: Francis.Chesley@ahrq.hhs.gov 
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and Human Services (HHS)

  

NIH... Turning Discovery Into Health® 

 

 
Note: For help accessing PDF, RTF, MS Word, Excel, PowerPoint, Audio or Video files, see Help 

Downloading Files. 
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